
NEWSLETTER

LATEST UPDATES: 

HCPA is now enrolling for the upcoming school year! If
you’re looking for a school that celebrates culture,
fosters academic excellence, and prepares students
for college and beyond, we invite you to schedule a
tour today. Come visit our campus, meet our staff, and
see firsthand what makes HCPA a great place to learn
and grow!

WE’RE HIRING
We're looking for passionate educators to join
our HCPA team in St. Paul, MN. If you're
committed to making a lasting impact, we’d love
to connect.

Facilities Assistant (Maintenance)

Middle School Math Teacher

K-12 Due Process Specialist

Special Education Teacher (Case Manager)

Please check out our website for more openings.

GET READY FOR ORIENTATION
HCPA Orientation will take place on Wednesday,
August 20th. New students and families are invited
to join us from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM, while returning
students can attend from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM. This is
a great opportunity to meet teachers and staff, tour
the campus, and get ready for a successful school
year. We look forward to seeing you there!
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NOW ENROLLING
SCHEDULE A TOUR TODAY

Summer School at Hmong College Prep
Academy officially began on June 16th,
bringing students back to campus for
an exciting season of learning, growth,
and connection. With a variety of
engaging academic and enrichment
programs, students from across grade
levels are working hard to strengthen
their skills and prepare for the
upcoming school year. The summer
sessions also provide students with
opportunities for personalized support,
helping them stay on track toward their
academic goals.

SUMMER 
SCHOOL STARTED

SUMMER SPORTS
Basketball, volleyball, and soccer teams
will be practicing throughout the
summer! Stay active and get ready for
the upcoming season!


